
                                                                         PRAISES 
 
What a remarkable month it has been! March brought with it a flurry of activity, and we are 
overflowing with gratitude for the incredible journey we've been on. Your daily prayers 
and support have been a constant source of strength, and we are thrilled to share some 
exciting updates with you. 
 
This past month we had the privilege of traveling to churches across Indiana, Ohio, 
Missouri, and Texas, alongside many other dedicated missionaries. It has been a joy to 
share our ministry and vision with so many wonderful communities, and we are humbled 
by the warm reception and support we've received. Through these travels, God has blessed 
us with numerous new church partners and individuals across the country who are 
fervently praying for our family and ministry.  
 
There were many other missionaries that we met this past month who were such an 
encouragement to us and our family. As we have traveled around the country these past 8 
months with Arya and Kaladin there are unique blessings, perspectives, and difficulties 
that fellow missionaries have also experienced or are experiencing. It is such a blessing to 
spend time with other laborers who have been called out into the Lord's Harvest! 
 
We are excited to share the wonderful news that your prayers for our passports arriving 
quickly have been answered! God has once again proven His faithfulness, and we are 
filled with gratitude for His provision. With this important step behind us, we are now 
preparing to purchase plane tickets for our family to spend the summer in Cambodia. 
Our goal for the summer in Cambodia is multifaceted: to secure housing, obtain long-term 
visas, arrange schooling for our children, immerse our family in Cambodian life, and visit 
church plants and ministry sites. This will be a crucial time of preparation as we strategize 
our plan for our long-term move later this year. The cost of these tickets for our family is 
around $8,000; if God is leading you to help contribute to the cost of these tickets that 
would be a great blessing to our family. 
 
Upon our return from Cambodia in August, we have a busy schedule of church visits 
planned from September to December. We aim is to move to Cambodia after Christmas 
this year, and we are confident that God is aligning all the pieces perfectly as we prepare 
our family for ministry in Cambodia. 
 
As we continue to journey forward, we covet your prayers for wisdom, guidance, and 
provision. Your constant partnership means the world to us, and we are deeply grateful for 
your unwavering support. 
                                                                     PRAYERS 
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CONNECT

- For Wisdom and guidance for our family as 

we plan our summer in Cambodia from 

June-Aug. 

 

- For the Gospel workers already in 

Cambodia to reach more people for Christ. 
 

- For more ministry partners to join in the call 
to take the Gospel to Cambodia!

- For our family to get and remain healthy. 

This past month has been a lot of sickness. 

 

- For safety as we travel around Texas and 

Oklahoma for the next month. 

Sarah and the other ladies shared their 
heart for their mission field at Graceway 

Baptist Church's Missions conference.

The Wright's and Paiz' children! 

We got to spend a lot of time with Pastor 
Brad Henderson at BBC Newark, OH. They 

were a great blessing to our family and 

ministry!


